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I would like to extend a warm welcome back to all our
families! I hope you had a lovely summer break and enjoyed
some quality time together. It has been wonderful to see the
children settle so quickly into their new routines, and their
smiles and enthusiasm for learning have been a joy to
witness. I am excited for the year ahead and all the exciting
learning opportunities it will bring.

We’d like to remind parents to complete the online consent
forms as soon as possible. These are essential for ensuring
that your child can participate fully in all activities planned
for this school year. Thank you to those who have already
submitted them.

A big thank you as well to all the parents who attended the
year group welcome meetings. It was fantastic to see so
many of you there, and we truly appreciate your ongoing
support and engagement with the school community.

Finally, I would like to kindly remind parents to park
responsibly around the school. Please DO NOT park on
Orchard Avenue, as this creates congestion and access issues
for residents, as well as safety concerns for our children.
Unfortunately, we have already received several complaints
from both residents and parents regarding inconsiderate
parking. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping the area
safe and accessible for everyone.

This week at Priory



  

Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 9th September

Year 1 - 93.5%
Year 2 - 92.9%
Year 3 - 96.2%
Year 4 - 94.3%
Year 5 - 94.7% 
Year 6 - 82.6%
 
Congratulations to class 5Dawe with 99.7% the highest
attendance this week!



Important dates:

Click here to link to the school
calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Peek at the week:

Please follow the link for this
week’s 

ps://www.prioryschool.co.uk/p
eek-at-the-week-1/

   
 

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Kindness

https://youtu.be/Xud4_N57aJw

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


















  

We have a great opportunity to raise some funds for Priory Friends
and all you have to do is your weekly shop. Its run by Asda so if
you already shop there, just sign up and they do the rest...

Parentkind – the charity that supports Priory Friends and other
PTAs - have teamed up with Asda, who is making millions of
pounds available to donate to primary schools across the UK
through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative – all you have to do is,
opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose Priory and shop and
scan in store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2nd September
and 30th November 2024.
 
Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to Priory. Also,
every time somebody opts in, Asda will give an additional £1 to the
school Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving
£50 to every school to get them started. 

 
 

Priory Friends



  

Come and Sing!

You are warmly invited to complete your week with a lovely sing at
Priory Community Choir. This is for anyone within the Priory
Community from KS2 age upwards, and is held in the music room after
school on a Friday (currently 3.45-4.30pm). All are welcome – no
auditions, and you don’t need to be able to read music; Mrs Shaw will
teach you what you need to know J
 
Our first gathering this term will be NEXT FRIDAY 20th September.
Please let Mrs Shaw know if you would like to come along. It would be
lovely to see you there.

Y5&Y6 Choir event – Young Voices

Choir members from Y5 and Y6 are invited to take part in the amazing
“Young Voices” event on Wed 5th February 2025, which will require lots
of preparation during Autumn Term especially. Young Voices is a very
exciting event, where our children will join thousands of others to
make a huge choir with a live professional band, singing a great
variety of songs at the O2 Arena in London. 

Young Voices have created a very helpful website known as the YV
Music Room, where you can find out further info. Once you’ve created
an account, you can access your dashboard and shop to place and pay
for your audience tickets and t-shirt order if you wish. Please note that
participating children will NOT need their own ticket – these are for
family and friends coming to watch, and the logo’d t-shirt is not
compulsory - many children wear a plain white t-shirt instead. 

Music News



  

You can also add your children to the Music Room for at-home
practice of the songs and dance moves. Please see the choir letter
for a link to our school’s invitation to create an account in the
Music Room, and reply to the online form as soon as possible.
Thank you!

KS2 Instrumental lessons 

Instrumental lessons for KS2 children will commence on Monday
16th September, and teachers have been sent through timetables
to let your children know when to attend. These are in addition to
your child’s regular music lessons, and are mostly taught by
visiting specialist teachers.

We currently have limited availability for drum kit lessons – please
contact Mrs Shaw if your child is interested in signing up for this
term. 

Monday – Mr Lazenbury – violin & piano
Tuesday – Mr Keen – keyboard & flute
Wednesday – Mr Keen – piano & keyboard
Thursday – Mr Clements – drums
Thursday – Mrs Sumner – guitar

Please send any queries about instrumental lessons to Mrs Shaw.






